A Thuismitheoir/ a Chaomhnoir Dear Parents /Guardians,

Déanfaimid cébhron le teaghlach Mhic Fhaitheartaigh/Ui Dhochartaigh ar bhas Pat.

Sadly today we have learned that the mother of 2 of our pupils has died. These pupils are in
naionain and 1% class. We are informing you so that you can talk to your child about this if
you so wish. We will include the family in our prayers tomorrow.

Our thoughts and prayers are with the Mc Clafferty/Doherty family at this most difficult time.
Ar dheis lamh Dé go raibh anam Pat.

Scoil Fhionain



